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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
On Tuesday 23rd March, there will be a National Day of Reflection, which will mark 
one year since the Prime Minister announced the first UK lockdown. 
 
This day will be a time for both children and adults to reflect on the events of the past 
12 months, which we know have had an impact on so many. 
 
As a school, we will be contributing to the National Day of Reflection by painting 
yellow flowers in each class. These flowers will be joined together to form a beautiful 
panel of artwork which will be displayed on the school fence as a symbol of our 
reflection. 
 
We will also be supporting the Marie Curie charity on this day. Any child who wishes 
to can bring in a donation to tie a yellow ribbon in the trees at the front of our school. 
All donations will be sent to the Marie Curie charity, which provides end of life care to 
people in the UK through frontline nursing and hospice care. 
 
Any donations will need to be brought into school in a sealed envelope. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Mrs Natasha Mulholland 
Acting Deputy Headteacher 
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